
Community Meeting: 
Ford Site Zoning & Public Realm Plan 

 

The City of Saint Paul and the Ford Site Planning Task Force invite you to a meeting on concepts for future zoning, land  

uses, streets, parks and public infrastructure at the Ford Site.  Hear the ideas and provide your feedback to help shape a  

final guiding Master Plan for adoption by the City in mid-2017. 

Monday, November 14, 2016 

6:30 - 8:30 p.m. (Doors open at 6:00 p.m.) 

O’Shaughnessy Educational Center at the  

University of St. Thomas St. Paul campus 
The O’Shaughnessy Education Center is located just west of Cleveland Ave  

and north of Portland Ave. (#5 on map) 

Parking recommended at Anderson Parking Facility, at the corner of Cretin and 

Grand. Other parking on and around campus is permit only.  U of St. Thomas is 

served by bus routes 21, 63, 87.   Downloadable Map 
 

At this meeting:  

 Brief remarks by Mayor Coleman and Councilmember Tolbert 

 Presentation on proposed zoning, including type and scale of housing, re-

tail, and jobs on the site, and potential layout of streets, trails, open 

space and infrastructure  

 Recent transportation study findings 

 1-hour open house following presentation, with topic-specific tables to allow for questions and facilitate feedback 

 

Questions? Call: Merritt Clapp-Smith, 651-266-6547 or Mike Richardson, 651-266-6621  

             Email: fordsiteplanning@ci.stpaul.mn.us  or Visit: www.stpaul.gov/21stCenturyCommunity 

Upon request, the City of Saint Paul will provide this information in additional formats or languages and will also provide reasonable accommodations to 
persons with disabilities or interpreters at the community meeting. 
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